

## Department of Energy

Fermi Site Office Post Office Box 2000 Batavia, Illinois 60510

December 3, 2018

Ms. Martha Michels Chief Safety Officer Fermilab P.O. Box 500 Batavia, IL 60510

Dear Ms. Michels:

SUBJECT: FERMI NATIONAL ACCELERATOR LABORATORY (FERMILAB) RADIATION

PROTECTION PROGRAM

Reference: Letter, from M. Michels to M. Weis, dated October 22, 2018, Subject: Same As

Above

The Fermi Site Office (FSO) approves the Fermilab Radiation Protection Program (RPP) and its equivalency determination. The RPP is the implementation plan for the requirements contained in 10 C.F.R. 835, *Occupational Radiation Protection* (Part 835). The recent revision of the RPP updates the scope of Fermilab radiological operations.

FSO agrees that the Laboratory has addressed the suggested DOE changes in the final RPP and thereby is approving the attached RPP for your use.

Please contact Rachel Zeman, of my staff, at (630) 840-2449, if you need further assistance.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Weis Site Manager

cc: N. Lockyer, Fermilab, w/o encl.

T. Meyer, Fermilab, w/o encl.

D. Cossairt, Fermilab, w/o encl.

M. Quinn, Fermilab, w/o encl.